
Dear Parents and Carers,

On the week beginning 13th May, every Year 6 child in the country will be taking part in the Standard
Assessment Tests (SATs) set by the government. Here is some information on the week and how best to
support your child.

Timetable for the week:

Monday 13th May Tuesday 14th May Wednesday 15th May Thursday 16th May

Session 1 Punctuation and
Grammar Reading Maths 1 -

Arithmetic
Maths 3 -
Reasoning

Session 2 Spelling Maths 2 -
Reasoning

Breakfast Club
For that week, the school will be running a breakfast club for every child in Year 6; this will start at 8:00.
We will provide cereal and/or toast for all attendees. This is a good way for the children to start the day
and ensure they are on time and settled.

Tips for staying relaxed
(more info on https://thirdspacelearning.com/blog/sats-mental-wellbeing/)
Here are some top-tips for keeping everyone as happy and relaxed as possible - remember, nothing
bad will happen if you don’t get the result you wanted!

1. Do something fun together the weekend before
2. Get a good night sleep - no screens 30 mins before bed!
3. Don’t add pressure - no mention of ‘pass’ or ‘fail’
4. Encourage some exercise - endorphins create happy people

Any questions, please don’t hesitate to ask.
Kind regards,
Year 6 Team

https://thirdspacelearning.com/blog/sats-mental-wellbeing/

